
 

 

 

March 28, 2003. 
 

 

TO: All NUJ Branch Secretaries and members, 
 

 

RE: PEACE MALAYSIA’S ANTI-WAR MARCH ON MARCH 29, 2003 

 

The National Union of Journalists and several local media associations have 
been invited to participate in Peace Malaysia’s Anti-War March on Saturday, 
March 29, 2003. 
 
The procession will start from Padang Merbok to Dataran Merdeka on 2pm. 
 
NUJ members are cordially invited to participate in the procession to express 
concerns on the US-led war in Iraq. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HONG BOON HOW 
General-Secretary 
 
 


